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          FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – September 28th, 2017 

Officer Involved Shooting 
Adams County, Colo. – Last night, around 8:00 p.m., deputies responded to a call of 
a felony menacing that had occurred in the 7700 block of Navajo Street. 

While investigating this crime, deputies became aware that the suspect was located 
one block west in the 7700 block of Osage Street.  

Deputies responded to Osage Street and encountered the suspect, who opened fire 
on several deputies. The deputies returned fire and struck the suspect. The suspect 
was then transported to a local hospital to be treated for his injuries. Deputies 
involved were uninjured. 

The Adams County Critical Incident Team was called into investigate, along with 
the Adams County District Attorney's Office. Per our policy, deputies directly 
involved will be on paid administrative leave. 
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